








May 2011 

Dear Fellow Curler,

The Pardeeville Curling Club will be holding its annual Golf outing on August 6, 2011 at the Portage Country Club in Portage.  This event is Pardeeville Curling Club’s major fundraising event of the summer.  Our goal is to have 22 foursomes enter the event and to raise over $3,000.00 dollars for the Curling Club.  The money raised for the event will be used for such items as youth programs, scholarships, and general club maintenance.  

The Pardeeville Curling Club has a very healthy youth curling program with Boys and Girls High School Curling Teams, Woman’s league, Men’s league, and Open leagues that compete Monday through Thursday at the Pardeeville Curling Club December thru March.  We are able to keep our membership fees low with the help[image: image1.png]_f—,



 of fundraisers like this one. The Pardeeville Curling Club is also proud to present a very deserving High School graduate a $300 scholarship each year.  

The Pardeeville Curling Club would like to ask for your help in reaching our goal for the golf outing fundraiser.  Enclosed is a team entry form for the outing.  You can also help out by donating products or a monetary donation for the event.  There are three tiers of donations.  Your contribution will be listed on the event billboard.  


• Gold Level $100.00 cash or donation value


• Silver Level $75.00 cash or donation value


• Bronze Level $50.00 cash or donation value

The Pardeeville Curling Club thanks you for your kind donation to help us reach our goal.

Debbie McCormick

Event chair 

W6282 Gorman Road

Rio, WI 53960

608-212-6047

